
ABC cuts 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
  
I am writing to express my concern about changes to content on the ABC.  More and 
more production seems to be done outside of the ABC with less in house production. 
 
I do not feel the quality of these shows is as good and there is a loss of editorial 
control over the outsourced programs.  It may seem to save money on wages/cost 
etc but in years to come the ABC will be competing with the commercials and the 
charges of the out sourced programs will rise.  This has been tried in the UK and the 
BBC are now moving back towards in house programs. 
 
Please don't let good quality programs cease to exist.   
  
Yours sincerely 
Kate Randell  


